
 
 
 
 
 
4 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Re: Year 10/11      Dance and Drama Uniform  
 
As part of their studies at John Septimus Roe Anglican Community School, if your child has elected to study 
Dance and/or Drama in 2023, to be able to participate in Dance and Drama effectively your child will require 
appropriate clothing.  This uniform will be used throughout the year for classes and performances and will 
be used throughout Years 11 and 12. The items are available from the uniform shop. 
 

Female      Male 
1 Black Performing Arts Fitted t-shirt 1 Black Performing Arts t-shirt  
1 pair of ¾ black pants or long pant 1 pair of black long pant or ¾ pant 
  
If students already own an appropriate dance or black pant they are not required to purchase those items. 
 
Shoes 
(Dance students only) 
Students are required to have a pair of black jazz shoes for Dance. Most Dance supply stores will stock 
these shoes, however below are the details of the recommended store to purchase these shoes from as 
they are aware that students from JSR will be requiring these. 
 
Ballet Boutique 
157 Walter Road 
Morley 
 
As jazz shoes come in a variety of colours and styles, please ensure your child’s are black and are fitted 
fairly firmly. The style and brand are not important, provided they fit well. The standard jazz shoe will cost 
approximately $60.00. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the purchase of these shoes or the uniform please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the School.   
 
 
Thankyou 
 
Tracy Carr 
Head of Department - Dance and Drama 
 


